
BOARD OF RECREATION COMMISSIONERS 

July 20, 2017 

 

Members present: 

 Sean Rogan     Mary Ann Shea     
 Nancy Smith     Beth Sosidka      
 
 
Due to a lack of a quorum, the July Meeting was just a discussion with no formal decisions being made. 
 
Sean mentioned that Movie Nights will be held on 8/25 and 9/22 at the Red Mill.  The Canoe Race is 
scheduled for 9/17, 1-2 pm. 
 
On September 24th, there will be a Wind Symphony at the Art Center at 3 pm. 
 
Discussion was held on the river project at Mill View Park, located at the end of the Water Street Parking 
Lot.  Kathy Madden will be asked to attend our September meeting to discuss this Conservancy Project 
and if there is any way Parks & Recreation can assist. 
 
Discussion was held on the proposal from the Soccer Club for the soccer fields at Hunts Mill Park.  Rich 
Phelan, PW Administrator, has been in contact with Ken _______________.  One of the obstacles to this 
project is providing water to the new grass.  Rich did not feel that the hose from the building would be 
sufficient.  Sean would like to discuss providing a water truck.  Ken will be asked to attend our next 
meeting. 
 
Nancy will email members as to their availability on August 17th.  If we do not have a quorum, the 
meeting will be cancelled. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nancy E. Smith 
Nancy E. Smith, Secretary 
 
 


